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NEWSLETTER  3rd May 2024 
 

Collective Worship Dates 
 

Family and friends are invited to join us in the school hall at 3pm. 

Whole School Celebration Assembly 24.5.2024 
Reception 7.6.2024 

Y5 14.6.2024 
Y4 21.6.2024 

Y3 28.6.2024 

Y1/Y2 5.7.2024 
Y6 Leavers Assembly at 2.45pm 19.7.2024 

Y6 Leavers Mass – in church. 
Time to be confirmed 

23.7.2024 
 

 

In addition to our Collective Worship dates, please find below dates for our 150th 

Anniversary Celebrations. Please refer to the letter sent out this week on the 

Schoolspider App. 

150th Anniversary Celebrations 

Date Event 

17th May 2024 Party Day – Parents are invited to a 
celebration assembly at 2.30pm in the 

school hall 
12th June 2024 Art Exhibition 3.30pm – 5.30pm. 

17th June 2024 History Day 

26th June 2024 Bishop Williams visit 
22nd July 2024 Celebration Fun Day 

 

 

 



Weekly Attendance Awards 

W/c 22nd April 2024 

Y4 99.4% 
 

DREAM AWARDS 
 

 DISCOVER RESPECT ENTHUSIAM ASPIRE MAKE A 
DIFFERENCE 

REC Dolcie Gabriel Tate Thomas Hunter 
Year 1 Mollie Max Niall Will Elliot 

YEAR 2 Evelyn Shanuksai Jaroslava Daniel James 
YEAR 3 Joseph Billy Annabelle Dax Charlie 

YEAR 4 Isaac Mikey Holly Dolly Pippa 
YEAR 5 Ben Henry Annabel Livi Leah 

YEAR 6 Daisie Bethany Jamie Joseph Thomas L 

. 

Afterschool Club 

There is a new payment option available under the ‘Afterschool’ menu.  This is for 
children who are attending sports clubs/music clubs from 3.30pm – 4.30pm and then go 
straight into afterschool club.  The two options are 4.30pm-5.30pm and 4.30pm – 6pm.  

 
School Nurse Drop In Sessions 

 
Do you have any concerns about your child’s health and wellbeing?  Need advice and 

support? Drop in to see if we can help.  Our school nurse will be visiting us on Tuesday, 
7th May from 8.50am to 9.30am.  No appointment needed. 

 
Jewellery  

A reminder that jewellery, including earrings, does not form part of our school uniform 
and should be removed before your child arrives at school.   

 
Party Day Menu – 17th May 

 
Thank you to everyone who responded to our survey and requested a party box for their 
‘packed lunch’ child on 17th May.  The figures have been sent over to the kitchen and we 

can no longer accept any more changes.  Thank you 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

Rainford Ladies Choir 
On Thursday, during assembly, we had a visited from Jackie and Maureen from the 
Rainford Ladies Choir.  The choir has kindly donated £500 to school to be used to 

enhance our music department.   
 

 
 

 

Message From Chair of Governors 

At a rigorous interview process held this week, the school Governors supported by 

officers from the Archdiocese and local education authority did not appoint a new 

Headteacher. 

The Governors are determined to find what we consider to be the right person to lead 

our school. 

We are in the very fortunate position to have a very able and well experienced Acting 

Headteacher in Miss Mowatt, ably supported by Mrs Bailey as acting Deputy Head.  They 

will remain in post, until the appointment of a new Headteacher, to maintain and extend 

the excellent standard of education that we have all become accustomed to at Corpus 

Christi school. 

I will obviously keep you informed of any development in the recruitment process. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Anthony Ford – Chair of Governors. 

 



Congratulations to Mr and Mrs Chapman who were married last Saturday. Best wishes 
from the Corpus Christi family. 

  
 

Well done to Isla W (Y6) who, together with her team St Helen’s Schoolgirls played 
against Sefton Schoolgirls in the final at Goodison Park this week. Although it wasn’t the 

result they had hoped for, Isla and her team had an amazing time and agreed it was a  
fantastic experience.   Congratulations to you all on a wonderful achievement. 

 

 



 
 

Don’t forget to send your photographs into school if you would like your child to be 
included into the school newsletter.  This is not just for sporting achievements, it can 

include a day trip, a special milestone, a family celebration, a piece of artwork, 
fundraising etc.  It would be lovely to see a variety of children from our Corpus Christi 

family sharing their stories. 
Email your photographs to corpuschristi@sthelens.org.uk and include a few words to 

describe the event. 
Thank you 

 
May Bank Holiday 

 
School will be closed on Monday 6th May 2024 
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